Rpril 115 1975

Mrs. Deran Hintlian

7 Wood Lane

Winchester, Mass. 01890
Dear Mrs. Hintlian:

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stewardship of
St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that purpose.

Our receipt No. 20695 is enclosed.

Sincer dy,

Siran Terzibashian
Office of the Primate

Enc.



